
Talk to your patients  
about annual Medicaid 
eligibility renewal.

If they no longer are eligible 
 for Medicaid, let them  
know they have options.

As a healthcare professional,  
your patients look to you  
for expert advice.

If you have patients that are no longer eligible for Medicaid 

coverage, talk to them about Marketplace coverage options 

from Ambetter by Buckeye Health Plan. Ambetter provides 

affordable care to individuals or families that need  

to purchase healthcare coverage on their own.

Thanks for all that you do  
for the health and well-being 
of your patients. If you have 
any questions contact us at 
877.687.1189 today. 

Let your patients know:

1
They should receive a letter one month before 
their Medicaid anniversary date with instructions 
for verifying their eligibility. Medicaid ODM Partner 
Packet advises directing all Medicaid members to: 
Ohio.Benefits.Gov

2
If they are no longer eligible for Medicaid,  
they can explore our Marketplace plans at  
ambetter.buckeyehealthplan.com/

We offer different plans — many with low or no copay 
amounts — to meet the budget and utilization needs of 
our members. This gives your patients the peace of mind 
that they have full comprehensive medical coverage.
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